
Visit to “The Living Treasure”  

As part of our ongoing commitment to community service, JKPS organised a visit to ‘The 

Living Treasure dispensary’ situated in Singh Sabha Gurudwara, Mukherjee Nagar.  Led by 

Ms. Pallavi, a group of dedicated students participated in this initiative with enthusiasm and 

compassion.  

 

The mission of the organisation is to offer lasting medical solutions and guidance to needy and 

low-income families, aiming to ensure that healthcare is both secure and readily available to 

everyone. 

 

During the visit, we 

contributed essential 

medicines and supplies 

to support the 

dispensary's efforts in 

providing healthcare to 

those in need.  

 

 

 

 



The initiative was a 

collaborative effort involving 

students, teachers, and staff 

members who recognised the 

importance of supporting 

healthcare access for 

vulnerable populations. 

Through this endeavour, we 

aimed to make a meaningful 

impact on the well-being of 

our community by providing 

much-needed medical 

assistance to those who may 

not have easy access to it. 

 

 

It was a humbling experience for our students to 

witness firsthand the impact of their contributions and 

to engage in meaningful service to the community. We 

are proud of their dedication to making a difference in 

the lives of others and look forward to continuing our 

efforts in serving the community. 

 


